
Do you have a valid 
Colorado Drivers License 

or Colorado ID Card?

Was it issued more than 
six months ago?

Have you lived in 
Colorado for the 

previous six consecutive 
months?

Is your primary 
residence located in 

Colorado?

Have you purchased or 
applied for a resident 
license or pass outside 
of Colorado in the last 

six months?

You are considered a 
nonresident for licenses 

and passes

You are eligible for 
resident licenses and 

passes

You are considered a 
nonresident for licenses 

and passes

You are considered a 
nonresident for licenses 

and passes

You are considered a 
nonresident for licenses 

and passes

Are you a full-time 
student attending school 

in Colorado?

Have you been a full-
time student for six or 

more months?

You are eligible for 
resident licenses and 

passes

You are considered a 
nonresident for licenses 

and passes

Are you US Active Duty 
Military currently 

stationed in Colorado on 
official orders? 

(Includes spouse 
and/or dependents)

You are eligible for 
resident licenses and 

passes

Are you US Active Duty 
Military with Colorado as 

your Home of Record (you 
pay Colorado state income 

taxes)? Includes spouse 
and/or dependents.

You are eligible for 
resident licenses and 

passes

Are you a diplomat 
currently stationed in 
Colorado on official 

orders?

You are eligible for 
resident licenses and 

passes

You are considered a 
nonresident for licenses 

and passes

May I buy resident 
Colorado Parks and Wildlife 

 products? 

yes 

yes 

yes 

yes no yes 

yes 

yes yes 

no 

no 

no 
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no 

no 
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yes no 
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